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Mr. Joey Harrell 

C/o Administrative Services 

6544 Firehouse Road 

Milton, FL 32570 

 

Reference: Jay High School Kitchen/Cafeteria, Band and Music 

 

Subject: Time Extension to Contract 

 

Dear Mr. Harrell, 

 

I am in the process of initiating a time extension change order for the Jay High School project 

that will bring us up to date thru July 25, 2013. 

 

The total days that will be added to the contract will be forty-five (45) and was computed as 

follows: 

 

• Revised Notice to Proceed adding thirteen (13) days. Time to allow PSI and NCM 

Demolition and Remediation, LP to remove asbestos containing items from Building #1 

prior to its demolition. 

• Additional time of nine (9) days for project shut down to allow for FCAT testing. 

• Two (2) days additional time due to weather delays during the month of April, 2013. 

• Nine (9) days additional time due to active sewer line. The primary sanitary sewer line for 

the High School was designed to be relocated in order to allow for the new construction. 

During construction, it was discovered that the sewer line inverts of the existing and new 

sewers were the same at their points of crossing. It was decided to forgo demolition of the 

existing until the end of school. 

• Three (3) days additional time due to weather delays during the month of June, 2013. 

• Nine (9) days additional time due to weather delays during the month of July, 2013 thru 

July 25, 2013. 

 

The revised Substantial Completion Date due to the above delays will therefore be May 4, 2014. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael G. Martin, S/T 


